
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 5:31 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Hello, I just received notice from Enbridge that they are applying to the Ontario Energy Board
for permission to increase their distribution rates. This after last year's profit of over $18
billion. A figure that represents an increase of almost 12%. This after a increase over the
previous year of 8% They link this request to inflation which I probably don't need to point out
is well below what their revenue has already risen by. Please am requesting that your board
initiate an inquiry into how Enbridge's revenue is up over 11% YOY at a time when most
consumers are finding the cost of living very difficult. Please respond to this email as to
whether you will initiate an investigation into this matter. Thank you

Name: Guy Milne

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




